
From: Alice Hood
Sent: 27 January 2021 10:56 
To: Ailsa Teasdale 
Subject: RE: NYM/2020/0946/FL 

Hi Ailsa 

Please see attached plan showing the location of proposed planting. It should be read in conjunction with the 
written landscaping plan already submitted to you.  

Kind regards, 

Alice Hood BA (Hons) PgD MRICS FAAV 
RURAL SURVEYOR            

York Auction Centre Murton York YO19 5GF 

Stephensons Rural LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England & Wales. Partnership No OC426272  Registered Office: York Auction 
Centre, Murton, York YO19 5GF. A list of members’ names is open to inspection at our registered office. We use the word partner to refer to a member 
of Stephensons Rural LLP. 

DISCLAIMER 
This email and any attachment is sent from Stephensons Rural LLP and is for authorised use by the intended recipient(s) only. It may contain proprietary 
material, confidential information and/or be subject to legal privilege. It should not be copied, disclosed to, retained or used by, any other party. If you are 
not the intended recipient then please promptly delete this e-mail and any attachment and all copies and inform the sender either via email or phone 
01904 489731. We also make every effort to keep our network virus free. However, you do need to scan this e-mail and any attachments to it for viruses 
as we can take no responsibility for any computer virus which might be transferred by way of this email. Thank you. 

From: Ailsa Teasdale 
Sent: 26 January 2021 10:36 
To: Alice Hood 
Subject: RE: NYM/2020/0946/FL 

Dear Alice, 
Thank you very much for the information below. Was there meant to be an actual plan attached indicating the 
proposed areas too? If not would you be able to attach one please so that the actual location of the proposed 
planting is clear. 
I have again chased the Highways Officer for you. 

Many Thanks 

Ailsa Teasdale 



From: Alice Hood 
Sent: 22 January 2021 15:18 
To: Ailsa Teasdale 
Subject: NYM/2020/0946/FL 

Dear Ailsa 

Please find below the landscaping plan submitted in relation to NYM/2020/0946/FL

Proposed Landscaping Plan – Building at Selly Hill Farm 

Along the western boundary of the proposed building, we suggest planting three rows of mixed species native 
trees and shrubs of varying sizes and ages to provide food sources and winter cover for birds and other wildlife 
as well as working to the enhancement of the environment and providing screening for the building. Planting a 
variety of size and age of trees and shrubs will allow for quick screening of the proposed building and create a 
diverse and resilient native woodland. 

 5m to the west of the proposed shed – one row of silver birch planting density one tree per 5m. Planting
size – 150 -240cm (depending on availability) deer guards  2 x stakes per tree. 

 7.5m and 10m to the west of the proposed shed – two rows of oak, holly, hazel, field maple, scots pine
and rowan.  – Planting size 15cm to 60cm bare rooted or container grown plants  ( depending on 
availability) planted a 2m apart within the row and 2.5m between rows. 

Please note there are no existing hedges/ trees on the site or neighbouring the site of the proposed building. 

I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this information and let me know whether there is any 
further information you require. Please note I have not yet heard from highways regarding the access.  

Kind regards, 
Alice Hood 
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